From: White, Marlita
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 6:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Invitation: Women's Gathering on Criminalization and Community Health Inequities - post travel 

 

Hello Steve,
This is my follow up email to indicate that I did not receive any gifts nor honoraria during the trip and the only support provided was as indicated in the initial travel paperwork via one of the program sponsors (Human Impact Partners). 
 
The Center for Community Change (CCC), Human Impact Partners (HIP), and our Women's Advisory Team invited me to the Building A Culture of Health: A Woman’s Gathering on Criminalization and Community Health Inequities, which took place in Los Angeles on September 15, 2016 to dialogue and strategize about the unique and often overlooked impacts of systems of incarceration and criminalization on the health and well-being of women, families and communities. Formerly incarcerated women and women with incarcerated loved ones came together with public health practitioners to envision collaborative ways to change these systems.
 
Thank you,
Marlita White
P.S. I hope you feel better soon.
 
Marlita White, Director 
Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health
Chicago Dept. of Public Health
